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From: Mary Lou Briner <brinerm@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 3:49 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Wind Turbines in a IBA
 
I ask for you to keep the birds safe from wind turbines. The fly way that goes through Ohio is an
important bird area and wind turbines would decimate migrating birds. I am all for wind energy but
not in the IBA in Ohio. Find another area to put them up, Ohio is a big state they don't have to go
there. I spend a lot of money in Northern Ohio during the spring and fall migration and if there are
only turbines and no birds, I won't be spending any money touring Ohio. Please keep the birds safe!
 
Thank you!
 
Mary Lou Briner
Lewis Center, Ohio
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Button if available. 
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